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2 December 2019 
  
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: The Rudolph Run 
 
This year our Charities Team have chosen Butterwick Hospice as their local charity to support and 
as such have organised The Rudolph Run for Friday 6th December 2019. 
 
Each child will be given a Rudolph mask to make and colour in to wear whilst they take part in The 
Rudolph Run. They will also receive a bag of magic reindeer food to leave out on Christmas Eve 
for Rudolph and his friends. 
 
Depending upon the weather, each class will have an allocated time to carry out their run of 10 
laps of either the yard or school hall. 
 
Sponsor forms are available from the school office or a voluntary donation of £2 per child can be 
given on the day. We appreciate that this is a very expensive time of year for families and the 
Butterwick Hospice will be extremely grateful for whatever sponsorship or donation you can afford. 
 
Thank you for supporting our Charities Team and the Butterwick Hospice. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr S Myers 
Head Teacher 
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